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Program 1.2
Question No. 94

Senator Trood asked the following question at the hearing on 22 February 2011:

In answers to questions on notice (Q64) states that “a number of other staff have been recruited to
the CVE Taskforce from existing departmental funding while others have been seconded to the
Taskforce from other agencies.”

a. How many staff have been seconded from other agencies?

b. From which agencies have these staff been seconded?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

ASIO and DIAC each seconded one staff member to the CVE Taskforce. These secondments have
now come to an end as the key policy and program design phase has been completed and the
Taskforce has been transitioned into a Branch within the Attorney General’s Department. The CVE
Branch continues to work very closely with these agencies and others to design and implement
appropriate programs.



